
Item G5
Approving Re-appointments to the Library Board
The Mayor has submitted the re-appointment of Dr. Michael J. Horn, Lori Hock, and Joseph 
W. Cook to the Library board.  Their appointments would become effective August 10, 2004, 
upon approval by Council, and would expire June 30, 2008.  Approval is recommended.
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